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1 attachments (255 KB)
Program Approval to LARC.pdf;

Dear Mr. Elarton
 
On behalf of the Technology and Health Division at Mt. San Antonio College, I am
reaching out to inform you that Mt. SAC is planning to offer an A.S. Degree in
Supermarket Refrigeration.   Since Los Angeles Trade Technical College is within the LARC
and offers an A.S. Degree in Air Conditioning, we are in our collegial consultation. 

I have attached a copy of our application for recommendation to the California Regional
Consortia. 

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns. Please direct questions to Fred
Kobzoff ( Dept. Chair, AIRC), Dejah Swingle ( Associate Dean, CTE), or Lance Heard (Dean,
Technology and Health).
 
Respectfully, 
Darrow Soares
Professor Emeritus, Air Conditioning and Refrigeration
Mt. San Antonio College
1100 N. Grand Ave
Walnut, CA 91789
951 858 0170
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